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11 May 2012 
 
Dr Joanna Flynn 
Chair, Medical Board of Australia 
GPO Box 9958 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
 

 
 
 
Dear Dr Flynn 
 
I refer to your correspondence of 4 April 2012, inviting the Australasian 
College of Sports Physicians (ACSP) to comment on the proposed 
registration standard for acupuncture. 
 
After a thorough review of the consultation paper I believe the proposed 
approach is safe, sensible and reasonable and on behalf of ACSP, therefore 
endorse the document. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to this discussion. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Scott Burne FACSP 
Hon Secretary 
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